
Due to the fact that the TeamworX app is designed only for hourly employees, the notifications for manager functions, 

such as shift swaps or pick-ups, are not sent through push notifications like on Hotschedules. If you want to receive 

either email or text message notifications, you can change your settings right in TeamwroX. 

1. Once logged in, click on your name in the top right corner to reveal the menu and select My Contact Info 

 
2. This menu allows you to decide how you want to receive the notifications and if there are times you do not want 

to receive notifications. 

 


